
In light of the recent updates 

provided by the State, there will be 

NO public access to either the 

Administrative Building or 

Wastewater Treatment Plants until 

further notice.  Authority 

employees will still be present 

during normal business hours (see 

website www.prmua.com for 

hours) to take your calls at (908) 

475-5412 or (908) 574-8238 or by 

email at info@prmua.com  

Thank you for your patience. 
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mailto:info@prmua.com

